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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 187C-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2178 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2178 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2178 would provide that certain lots dedicated in the northeast section of the original 

town plat for Americus, Kansas, for a college and a park are vacated from the dedication.  The bill 

would also provide that the fee simple title to those lots are vested in Americus, Kansas, to dispose 

of at the discretion of the city's governing body.  

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates HB 2178 would have a fiscal effect only 

for Americus, Kansas allowing for better utilization of land for the benefit of the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities  


